

Denise Lugo
Director
The Latino Museum of History, Art, and Culture

August 25, 1999

Dear Denise:

Hello there! Well...I am back in Austin and getting prepared for the beginning of classes. Per our conversation from August 20, I have sent you copies of the forms that I faxed to Ruth. There is a copy of my time-sheet for August, as well as a copy of my tax form.

Over the next few months, I will send you weekly updates of my research for the Los Four show. I will also send you a copy of my time-sheet at the end of each month. During the month of September, I will probably dedicate the majority of my work typing up and reviewing my notes from my August work at TLM, (approx. 25 pages worth). From this, we can better see what areas still need to be investigated in the following months. My research can begin from that point.

hope all is well. If you have any questions or concerns, please give me a call at e-mail me at

Sincerely,

Ellie Berkowitz